
                
                

 
    

  D.V.A. CIRCULAR NO. 2021 – 19          March 30, 2021  
 
 

GARBAGE COLLECTION 
 

 

There will be NO garbage collection on Good Friday, April 2, 2021.  Garbage 

collection services will resume in the evening of Saturday, April 3, 2021, for 

kitchen and residual waste.   

 

Should you have questions or need more information concerning the above, 

please do not hesitate to call DVA Office at 8 843 2262 or thru mobile number 

+63 917 702 5050.  

 

Thank you and have a blessed Easter! Keep safe always! 

 
DVA MANAGEMENT 
 
 
 
 


